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From: MICHAEL HARRIS
To: David Canepa
Cc: Tony Bayudan; Michael Richardson; paul.wilson@dot.ca.gov; mark.polillo@dot.ca.gov;

earl.sherman.iii@dot.ca.gov; Board (@samtrans.com); Dubost, Tina; De La Torre, Andria; Seamans, Dora; Rios,
Rona; Phillip Perry; Karen Kinahan; Erik Rietdorf; Kim Eunejune; Verreos Info; Sam Langi; Cathy Mueller;
megan.chan@dot.ca.gov; caltrans_d4@dot.ca.gov; alejandro.lopez@dot.ca.gov;
ada.compliance.office@dot.ca.gov; caltrans.d4@dot.ca.gov; ron.carlino@ssf.net; Fahmida Murphy; Madeline
Bradshaw; Scott Campbell; Pat Murray; Sean Curmi; O"Connor Matthew

Subject: North County SAMTRANS neglect & dangerous road problems
Date: Thursday, January 5, 2023 11:56:13 AM

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or clickon links from unknown senders.

Dear David,

I just learned you are now on the SAMTRANS Board.

I request assistance in your Supervisor District with long standing
SAMTRANS problems.

The Colma transit hub should have digital read outs, like the Colma BART
stop.
Seton MC stop should have a digital readout for the 121 bus.

A few problems are just south of your district too.

Daly City & Colma need ECR bus shelters & benches as follows:

Daly City Walgreens stop needs a shelter.

Home Depot ECR stops need shelters.
Perhaps HD can pay for these, maintain them & use them for advertising.

Arlington Ave is not ADA compliant.
This bad stretch of road needs a more tree cutting, a current survey,
widening, a pedestrian & bike lane.

The stop at Hickey needs a shelter.
The stop at McClellan should be moved south to the offset sidewalk.
There should be a shelter here.
School children use this stop.

The Alta Loma stairs stop needs a shelter.
It should have been put off the road a little farther south.
When a bus stops, it obstructs the road.

SSF BART ECR stop needs a shelter.

There should be a stop going south at Costco, just across the street from
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the northbound stop.

This bad stretch of road should be improved.

Mike Richardson & I have worked on this since June 2021.
There are 9 PGE poles between Arlington & Hickey without road bed lights.
Paul Wilson will try to remedy this problem.
The Monterey Cypress tree adjacent to the PGE pole should be removed.
On the east side of El Camino, several trees should be trimmed at the top.

Eunejune Kim is a Surveyor. Maybe he can help.

The Caltrans & several city ECR maintenance MOU's should be updated.
Paul Wilson sent me the old SSF Caltrans MOU.

I hope Phil Ting can help with the bad stretch of road.
Kevin Mullin would not help residents with these long standing problems.
I tried to get Kevin's help with the Costco crosswalk into the Greenridge
apartment complex.
This is a dangerous crosswalk. Drivers turn right with cellphones & 1 hand
on the steering wheel.
It is used by children from 2 schools.

SSF PD has visited these areas over the past 2+ years.

It took a long time to get stop signs at the Sequoia Ave Salvation Army
store stop.
Still drivers run these stops all the time.

Mike



 

 
 
 
 
 
January 4, 2023 
 
 
Emil Lawrence 
1000 Twin Dolphin Dr 
Unit 14B 
Redwood City, CA 94065 
 
 
To Emil Lawrence, 
 
SamTrans is in receipt of your letter to Mayor Adam Rak, which was sent as a CC to our Board of 
Directors. 
 
Thank you for sharing your concerns with our current service system. The new Board-approved network 
was a recommendation from a multi-year long transit planning study called Reimagine SamTrans, which 
examined ridership data, transit needs in areas of the County with high transit dependency, as well as 
feedback from our community over the course of several years. Additionally, our planning process is 
dynamic. SamTrans staff will closely monitor the performance of the new network to ensure our resources 
are in the right places. 
 
Regarding your ride with Operator 8064, we sincerely apologize for the poor experience. Please note, 
though, that it is true our drivers cannot adjust the volume of onboard announcements; the volume of the 
annunciator system is set before operators begin their workday and cannot be changed during operation. 
This aside, rest assured that we at SamTrans well recognize our responsibility to provide our community 
with a high-quality transit system, which of course includes maintaining a focus on safety and customer 
service. We expect our operators to be professional at all times, which naturally includes treating riders 
with respect and remaining mindful of their comfort during their travels with us. 
 
Know that your comments concerning your ride with this driver and your feedback on our current network 
were forwarded to the proper parties for further handling to ensure we continue to provide our customers 
with excellent transit service. We at SamTrans want our riders’ travels with us to be safe and comfortable, 
not just timely, so we appreciate you taking the time to share your experiences and perspective on how 
we can better serve our community. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Alexis Salandanan 
San Mateo County Transit District 
Customer Service Dept. 
1250 San Carlos Avenue 
San Carlos, CA 94070-1306 
1-800-660-4287 
www.smctd.com 










